Mr. Rush Welter, Chairman Library Advisory Committee Bennington College

Dear Rush,

I am pleased to inform you that thirty-seven members of the Class of '67 donated a total of \$350.31 to the College. This amount has been (again!) restricted to use by the Library Advisory Committee for the purchase of books. May I suggest that the Committee maintain its former policy of dividing the sum equally among the divisions.

Cordially,

Meredith Leavitt for the Class of '67

bc: E. J. Bloustein

P. Michelfelder

P. Hopkins